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Madame la Presidente,

J'ai l'honneur de prendre la parole au nom des Etats membres de l'Union

europeenne.

L'ancienne Republique yougoslave de Macedoine», Ie Montenegro», la Serbie« et

l'Albanie«, pays candidats, la Bosnie-Herzegovine, pays du processus



problems in the final months of 2018, unless sufficient contributions are received.

We encourage Member States to pay their assessed contributions in full and as

soon as possible and call on those Member States that have unpaid assessments for

2018 to address this as a priority.

Regarding peacekeeping operations, we note with concern the important increase

of unpaid assessments and the decrease of total cash available for peacekeeping.

We urge Member States to fulfil their financial obligations and allow for the

Organisation to meet its obligations towards Member States providing troops and

equipment.

Finally, regarding international tribunals, we note that while the current cash

position is positive, the outcome of 2018 will very much depend on Member States

honoring their obligations and encourage everyone to do so.

Madame Chair,

Financial health depends not only on the reliability of funds coming in. It depends

also on the standards applied to how the funds are spent. The UN must continue to

strive to spend more wisely, more accountably, and in line with agreed budget

levels. In that regard, we are hopeful that the management reform will lead to more

transparency and better accountability.

The Member States of the European Union are committed to providing the

Organisation with the necessary resources to conduct its work, while believing

firmly that there is substantial room for improving the UN's operation by adopting

approaches aimed at further savings and efficiencies, and by promoting meaningful

reprioritisation of activity and the delivery of results.

Thank you, Madame Chair.




